
Follow-Up on Our Recent Franchise 

Promotional Campaign 

Dear [Franchisee's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent franchise promotional 

campaign that took place on [specific dates]. We appreciate your participation and support in 

making it a success. 

We wanted to gather your feedback regarding the promotional materials provided, as well as any 

insights you may have about customer engagement during the campaign. Your thoughts are 

invaluable in helping us improve future initiatives. 

Additionally, we would like to discuss the results from the campaign, including sales data and 

customer feedback. Please let us know a convenient time for you to discuss this further. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our franchise network. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


